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ID-19 pandemic- Entry of foreign nationals into
Israel under (B/1) work visa

cov

June 16, 2020

In accordance with the decision of Israel's Interior Minister and with the
recommendation of the Ministry of Health, and for the purpose of dealing with the
COVID-19 pandemic, the Israeli Population, Immigration and Border Control Authority
(hereinafter: "PIBA") reiterated, in a statement issued yesterday, June 14, that entry of
foreign nationals into Israel is restricted to certain exceptional cases only and subject
to prior approval of the authorities. In this context, PIBA publishes from time to time
updated and revised guidelines, in accordance with the decisions of the Interior
Minister and the recommendations of the Ministry of Health, which are based on the
current pandemic situation in Israel.

With respect to Foreign Experts, PIBA clarified the updated procedure and conditions
for filing an exceptional application for approval of entry of a foreign expert into Israel.
PIBA made it clear that only a limited number of experts, who are defined as
necessary for National Infrastructure or the continued functioning of the economy, will
be allowed to enter the country. The entry of these experts requires prior approval,
subject to the recommendation of the relevant government office and the approval of
the PIBA's Foreign Workers Administration. The application for this permission to
enter the country should be submitted by the inviting entity wishing to bring the
foreign expert to Israel, to the government office responsible for the relevant field of
activity. After obtaining an approval regarding the necessity of the foreign expert, the
expert must also receive a work permit. For the avoidance of doubt, we note that a
valid work permit and work visa (B/1) will be required in each case.
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For additional information about our firm's Regulation and Public Policy
group, click here.

This memorandum is provided solely for informational and educational purposes and should
not be construed as a legal advice.

0000

To join our newsletter click here

Meitar | Law offices
16 Abba Hillel Silver Road, Ramat Gan, 5250608, Israel | +972-3-6103100

Unsubscribe | Report spam



http://meitar.com/people/felig_clifford
http://meitar.com/people/felig_clifford
mailto:cfelig@meitar.com?subject=COVID-19%20pandemic-%20Entry%20of%20foreign%20nationals%20into%20Israel%20under%20(B%2F1)%20work%20visa%20%20
http://meitar.com/people/itay_krayden
http://meitar.com/people/itay_krayden
mailto:itayk@meitar.com?subject=COVID-19%20pandemic-%20Entry%20of%20foreign%20nationals%20into%20Israel%20under%20(B%2F1)%20work%20visa%20%20
http://app.activetrail.com/OptOut.aspx
http://app.activetrail.com/SpamAbuse.aspx
http://meitar.com/practices/Regulation%20and%20Public%20Policy
https://www.facebook.com/meitarlaw/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/64410/
mailto:info@meitar.com
http://meitar.com/
http://meitar.com/newsletter

